
 
 

CO-OPTION OF A COUNCILLOR FOR  
CLIVE PARISH COUNCIL 

 
APPLICATION DEADLINE  

9PM SUN 10th MARCH 2024 
 

Do you have, or could you make a bit of regular time to help our Parish 
Council? We meet once a month to discuss what’s happening, what we can 
do, and then go and do what we can.  
 
We currently have one vacant seat on the Council, and need a range of 
Councillors of all ages and experience to join our friendly team - all you 
really need is a desire to make a positive difference in Clive parish. 
  
Application forms are available on the Council website and should be sent 
direct to the Chairman of the Council by 9pm on SUN 10 March 2024. 
These will be considered at the next Council Meeting, provisionally 
scheduled for 21st March 2024.  

 
For an informal chat about what being a councillor involves, please contact 
any of the Councillors.  
 
Chairman: Mr Peter Walters pdwalters@hotmail.com  01939 220302  

 

 

 

 

This notice is dated: 27.02.2024 
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